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Craig, Sondra

From: Jason Dillaber <jdillaber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 5:07 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Large item pick up

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from jdillaber@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone Good evening: my name is Jason Dillaber and I respecƞully am suggesƟng that large item pickup be 
scheduled for late May so it coincides with typical spring cleaning and the college move outs. Many large items are illegally 
dumped during this Ɵme and it would really help keep the neighborhoods clean. Thank you for your consideraƟon. 
Jason 


